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Sheila Lalwani began her reporting career when she was 15 and has worked for several journalism organizations 
including the Associated Press, Seattle Times and Milwaukee Journal Sentinel. She recently graduated from the 
Kennedy School of Government at Harvard University, where she served as Managing Editor of the Kennedy 
School Review. She led groups of journalists interested in religion reporting and served as the Midwest Captain 
for the Religion Newswriters Association. She is currently living in Germany as a Fulbright Fellow and teaching 
journalism at the University of Leipzig. She speaks Arabic, German, Hindi and French. 


